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Sons of Norway District 5 - Friendly Fifth Friday News  
August 8, 2025  -  

A District Weekly Newsletter to Keep Us Up to Date! 

---------    
Updates from the SN Foundation! 

 

 

 

Grants have been awarded and checks mailed out. The mission is hard 

at work in our lodges and communities  right now. We issued $110,400 in 

grants this year. 

• 27 Community Partnership grants to organizations in the US, 

Canada and Norway totaling $66,300. 

• 13 Helping Hands to Children grants for $10,670 to worthy groups 

assisting children in our communities. 

• $13,550 in Lodge Culture & Heritage grants to 13 lodges and 

$13,950 for 15 Lodge Vitality grants. 

• The Board of Governors recently awarded a $5,000 Helping 

Hands Disaster Assistance grant to a longtime member whose 

house flooded. 

• Here’s the link to the Humanitarian Funds Grants – Sons of 

Norway   

o Helping Hands to Members – Disaster Relief Grants 

o Helping Hands to Members – Medical Relief Grants 

o Suggestion for application - paint a picture of the financial 

hardship encountered 

Scholarships – Our 2024-25 slate of scholarship winners 

has been announced with over $148,000 to 37 students. 

https://www.sofn.com/foundation/grants/
https://www.sofn.com/foundation/grants/
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Other updates from International 

One is the new Telemark Ornament for Christmas will be available in the September /October Viking. 

The trip to Norway planned for 2026 will be offered in the September/ October Viking, e-post and blog. 

If having an event for Crossings 200 share on SON event calendar. SON’s newsletter service has a 

letter from Stavanger from Luella. A virtual voyage put together in the fraternal department is on social 

media following the historical voyage and also following the current journey. History of the past and 

modern Restauration Sloops.  
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2025 marks the 200th Anniversary of the first organized emigration of 

Norwegians to the United States. 

https://www.sofn.com/blog/crossings-200th-anniversary-of-norwegian-migration/  

The single mast sloop, Restauration, left Stavanger on July 4, 1825, with 52 people on board. 
Often referred to as the “Sloopers,” they arrived in New York City harbor on October 9, 1825. 
The coordinated undertaking for the 200th anniversary has been identified as Crossings, Norway 
& North America, 1825 – 2025. The Crossings Bicentennial in North America is managed by a 
group of dedicated professionals representing numerous organizations that include the 
Norwegian American Historical Association (NAHA), Vesterheim Norwegian-American Museum, 
Norway House, The Norwegian American newspaper, with representation from Sons of Norway 
and the Sons of Norway Foundation. 
 
Sons of Norway Involvement 
Sons of Norway lodges and other cultural organizations and educational institutions have an 
opportunity to partner to create exceptional, entertaining and memorable programming in 
recognition of this anniversary. It should be noted that 2025 is being referred to as a 
commemoration, not a celebration: immigration brought opportunities to new arrivals, but also 
negatively affected existing nations. 
 
Sons of Norway Foundation 
The Sons of Norway Foundation has made a financial contribution to assist in the communication 
efforts for Crossings as this milestone is likely beneficial to many of our lodges. Now is the time 
for Sons of Norway lodges to consider their options, potential partners, and begin planning for 
2025. 
 
The Sons of Norway Foundation grants and scholarships program is a funding resource for lodge 
projects and programs. Grants reach grassroots communities across the country and Norway, 
and scholarships bolster education and cultural exploration domestically and internationally. 2025 
projects related to the 200th anniversary will be given preference for grants. There are also 
grants available to non-Sons of Norway groups. Find out more at sofn.com/foundation/grants. 
 
Crossings Website 
The Crossings website crossings.norwegianamerican.com is continually being updated. Recent 
additions include a Planning Guide and Style Guide. The Resources tab has a growing number of 
resources. The Calendar tab has a button to Register an Event and lodges are encouraged to 
add their events. 
 
Enduring Value 
The Crossings Executive Committee encourages projects and initiatives that will have enduring 
value and long-term use. Can our 200th Anniversary in 2025 become part of the discussion that 
will unfold in 2026 as part of America’s 250th anniversary? The 250th has been in the planning 
stages for several years and will engage communities across the country and historical 
organizations in every state. These are potential partnerships that could yield visibility and 
credibility to external audiences for Sons of Norway lodges. 
References: America250.org and aaslh.org/programs/250th 

 

https://www.sofn.com/blog/crossings-200th-anniversary-of-norwegian-migration/
https://www.sofn.com/foundation/grants/
https://crossings.norwegianamerican.com/
https://crossings.norwegianamerican.com/planning-guide/
https://crossings.norwegianamerican.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Crossings_Styleguide_4.28.24.pdf
https://crossings.norwegianamerican.com/resources/
https://crossings.norwegianamerican.com/events/
https://america250.org/
https://www.aaslh.org/programs/250th/
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You can celebrate by attending the Adult Camp in October!! 

https://sonsofnorway5.com/programs/leadership_workshop.php  

 

2025 Calendar 

August 20- Viking Photos due to LaVonne Wier 

September 3- SN Member Call 

September 20- Viking Photos due to LaVonne Wier 

October 3-5- Adult Camp Heritage Weekend in Norway, IL 

October 20- Viking Photos due to LaVonne Wier 

October 24-25- District 5 Board Meeting in Stoughton, WI 

November 20- Viking Photos due to LaVonne Wier 

December 20- Viking Photos due to LaVonne Wier 

https://sonsofnorway5.com/programs/leadership_workshop.php
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December 31- SN District 5 NLF Project Grants Cycle 1 application deadline December 31 ; Grants 
awarded by mid-January 
 
December 31- District 5 Throwing Challenge ends  

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

Who to contact at the home office when you need help 

• You can email cbs@sofn.com for any member updates that need to be made. 

• Foundation, Scholarships & Grants- Amy Tuchenhagen  
foundation@sofn.com, atuchenhagen@sofn.com, (612) 821-4655  

• Fraternal & Membership- Connie O’Brien and Kirsten Lehman 
fraternal@sofn.com, (612) 821-4643  

• Culture, Viking & Language: Jana Velo 
jvelo@sofn.com 

•  Insurance Sales:   
SonsofNorwaySales@sofn.com, (833) 707-0012 – option 2  

• For matter like submitting a death, a change to a members address or other info please 
email cbs@sofn.com 

• For issues with passwords or website use ithelp@sofn.com. 

• The 800 number to call in for member support is 800-945-8851 
Note:  

• Check correspondence from the International and District and the International (www.sofn.com) and District 
(www.sonsofnorway5.com) websites for any updates and changes.  

• Additional deadlines for the District 5 Conventions/Lodge Meetings will be added as those dates are established. 
Watch for future mailings and the District 5 website. 

 
Compiled by Darlene Arneson, SN District 5 Secretary (arnesonfamily5@gmail.com or 608-873-7209) 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
 
FFFN Basics 
In an attempt to help our lodge leaders become more familiar with resources, changes, deadlines and other information, I 
will compile a weekly “Friendly Fifth Friday News” email to our leadership. Some of the information you might already have, 
but hopefully it will be a good reminder for all of us (me included) of all the great resources that Sons of Norway has to 
offer. Please feel free to cut and paste any of this information for your lodge’s use! 
 
Send all web posting info and calendar dates/events directly to our webmaster at inputd5@sonsofnorway5.com  
With our new arrangement, I actually send the FFFN pdf to our webmaster on Thursday morning before I go to work. So if 
you have anything you’d like me to consider putting in, please send it by 4 am on Thursday morning. Please do not send 
pdf’s as I have a hard time cutting and pasting them. The Word Document works best for me. Don’t forget that lodge 
events should be submitted to inputd5@sonsofnorway.com as I have a hard time keeping track of all lodge activities. I’ll put 
some in but that is more the role of the website event calendar.  
 
If you would like to get the MS Word document, just shoot me an email and I’ll add you to the list. I send it out right after I 
send the email to the large group.  

mailto:cbs@sofn.com
mailto:foundation@sofn.com
mailto:atuchenhagen@sofn.com
mailto:fraternal@sofn.com
mailto:jvelo@sofn.com
mailto:SonsofNorwaySales@sofn.com
mailto:cbs@sofn.com
mailto:ithelp@sofn.com
mailto:inputd5@sonsofnorway5.com
mailto:inputd5@sonsofnorway.com

